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Copy letter to Patrick Cosgrove, 10 Fayette
Street, Cambridge, Massachusetts, United
States of America from Dr Garret FitzGerald,
TD, Minister for Foreign Affairs explaining how
the policy of the Irish Government of not
making concessions in response to pressure
by way of hunger strike or any threat or
menace prevented it from intervening with the
British Government in the case of Frank Stagg
[member of Provisional Irish Republican Army
on hunger strike at Wakefield Prison in the
United Kingdom

10 February 1976
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